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Monday 11th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a very different first week back at school! 

I hope you have all got to grips with the zoom timetable and Class Dojo once more.  It’s been 

wonderful seeing everyone in online lessons last week – thank you for your support in 

facilitating remote learning.  A very big thank you to all the teachers for being so flexible 

and calm and adapting to the new way of teaching so quickly for this half term, in and out of 

school. 

 

As children will be spending more time online and on devices over the next few weeks, both 

for school and leisure time, please find below some links to useful websites to support you in 

keeping your children safe online at home.  Remind them about the importance of not giving 

out personal information to people, and if anyone or anything online worries them remind 

them that they can talk to you and ask you for help without being in trouble. 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/ 

https://www.childnet.com/ 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

https://parentinfo.org/ 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

 

 

Teacher Planning Time 

All teachers have some planning time given to them each week to prepare lessons, resources 

and make assessments.  Teachers will take one afternoon a week this half term, there will be 

no zoom call for pupils then, instead some independent activities or a project will be set for 

pupils to work on.  The time table for Class 2-4 is below: 

Class 2 – Friday afternoons 

Class 3 – Wednesday afternoons 

Class 4 –Friday afternoons 

 

Any questions or concerns about anything I am in school every day, please call or email me. 
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We are working out ways to get reading books in particular to the younger children, and to 

those in Class 3 and 4 if needed.  This week we have in place book packs for Class 2 to pick up 

between 8.45-9am and 3.15-3.30pm on the green, to be returned in a fortnight for some new 

ones. 

Next week we will have packs for Class 1 to pick up at the same times. 2 

 

Thank you again for working so well with your class teachers in supporting your child at home. 

 

Keep safe,  
 

Have a good week, 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ruth Baugh 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
   

 
 


